
SPECIFIC COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 

I have read the editorial, and I consider it suitable for publication in the World 

Journal of Stem Cells. My only recommendation is to include several recently 

published papers in the field of mesenchymal stem cells as supporting references 

https://pubmed.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/38342071/ 

https://pubmed.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/38317994/  

 

Answer: 

Supporting references has been added. 


